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PARISH COUNCIL NOTICE 
 

PLANNING MEETINGS TUESDAY 14TH JUNE 2022 
 
The Parish Council will meet on site Tuesday 14th June 2022 to hold on site planning meetings, 
commencing at 2.00pm, to consider the following Planning Applications (PA): 
 
PA 22/01131/FUL – New agricultural development to include erectin of 3 new agricultural barns, 
slurry lagoon and associated alterations to tracks and landscaping at Foxcombe Farm, Galhampton 
Hill, Galhampton. 
 
Proceeding at 2.30pm (approx.) to: 
 
PA 21/03103/FUL – Change of use of Yarlington Lodge (Grade II Listed), Coach House and 
Gardener’s Cottage and associated grounds from residential uses (C3) to short-stay holiday 
accommodation (sui generis); associated alterations, extensions, demolition and erection of new 
buildings; associated landscaping and phosphorous mitigation scheme at Yarlington Lodge, Lodge 
Hill, Yarlington.   
 
Proceeding at 3.00 (approx.) to: 
 
PA 22/00567/FUL – Demolition of existing toilet and kitchen extensions.  Construction of a new 
access, disabled toilet and kitchen along with an oak framed patio shelter at The Village Hall, Queen 
Street, Yarlington. 
 
Proceeding at 3.30 (approx.) to: 
 
PA 22/01211/HOU – Single storey rear extension to Gillons Lawn, Corkscrew Lane, Woolston. 

 
Members of the public are welcome to attend each meeting and to express any views relating to the 
applications, which can found online via the Parish Council website at: 
 
https://www.northcadbury.org.uk/planning_list.php 
 

Signed: RCarter (Parish Clerk) 

 
Dated: 7th June 2022 
 
Parish Clerk:   Mrs Rebecca Carter 
   Portman House, North Barrow, BA22 7LZ 
   Tel.  01963 240226  Email:  parishclerk@northcadbury.org.uk 
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